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Greetings! This morning’s service will be led by Pastor Steve. David Taylor will be 
leading the intercessory prayers and Nicky Daggers will be reading the bible passage. 
Ivan Pegg will be bringing the Lord’s Word to us today from John 17. 

 

 
Morning Worship is being live-streamed each Sunday at 10.30 am, it will be available 
on our YouTube channel and can also be accessed any time after.  
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Our Prayer Ministry Team will be available for anyone who would like prayer 
following this service.  
 
Offerings: We invite you to place your tithe and offerings in the box at the entrance 
to the Worship Centre. Thank you for your gift to the Lord’s work here at WRBC.  
 
Please join us for tea and coffee in the reception area after the service.  
 
Please join us for our Prayer Meeting tonight on zoom at 6.30 pm. 
 
  

  
     

and                                      Limitless today                         
  
 
 

 
THIS WEEK: 
 
Foodbank: Monday 2pm - 3.30pm in the Church Hall 
Zoe Ladies Group: Tuesday 9.30am - 12.30pm in the Conference Room 
Baby Steps: Tuesday 9.30am - 11am in the Church Hall 
Little Steps: Wednesday 2 sessions: 9.15am - 10.15am and 10.30am - 11.30am in the 
Church Hall 
Community Café: Thursday 10am - 2pm In the Church Hall 
DCF: Thursday 2pm - 4pm in the Reception area 
Community Café: Friday 10am - 2pm in the Church Hall 
Caleb: Saturday 8.30pm - 11am in the Church Hall 
 
 
SPECIAL NOTICES:  
 

Easter Messy Church: Saturday, 23 March  
Thank you to all the volunteers who have agreed to help 
at Messy Church.  I would be grateful if all helpers could 
arrive between 10am-10.15am. If you are able to take 
any posters/flyers to display or handout, that would be 
great. Thank you.  
Chris 

 



 

 
 

The next meeting of the DCF (Disabled Christian Fellowship) will 
be a quiz afternoon on Thursday 14 March at 2pm in the 
Reception area. Please do join us then. Phlippians 2 v 2 - Then 
make my joy complete by being like minded, having the same 
love, being one in spirit and purpose. 

 
WRBC Emergency Prayer Chain: If anyone has an 
emergency prayer need, they can email our 
Emergency Prayer Chain. A group of over 50 people 
at WRBC will receive an email about the prayer 
request and will get praying! It might be a request 
for a family member, friend or yourself. We ask that 
you get the permission of the person needing 
prayer before sending in the request please. These 

requests are kept confidential amongst the people on the prayer chain. We’ve had 
some amazing answers to prayer and we are always keen to hear of those answers 
so we can praise and thank God. If you have a prayer request, please email Nicki 
Hardy on: wrbcprayerchain@gmail.com. If you would like to join the body of people 
who pray for these needs, please contact the church office. For those who do not 
have an email address, we can partner you with a “prayer chain buddy”. Your buddy 
will call you and read out the prayer request(s). If you would like to be added this 
way, please contact the office - thank you. 
 
WRBC Caretaker Role:  If you are interested and would like to know more about what 
the role entails, please speak to Mike or the office. Mike will be stepping down at the 
end of this month. Thank you. 
 
 

Baptism Sunday 
31 March 2024 

 
If you have not been 

baptised by total immersion 
and are interested in 

finding out more, please 
speak to Pastor Steve by 

Sunday, 24 March 
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Fuzzy is a contemporary two act drama inspired by the book 
of Job and explores themes around mental health, 
sexuality, faith and relationships. It will be performed at St 
Cuthbert’s in Sprowston on Saturday 18 and Sunday 19 
May, 7pm-9pm. 
Fuzzy is an original drama written by local writer and 

director Rev Dean Akrill. “Fuzzy is a play about life because life can be fuzzy. I was 
first prompted to write this play during one of the many fuzzy periods of my life. I 
could relate to Job, he too knew that life, love and relationships can be fuzzy and that 
the meaning of life is fuzzier still. This is a play about fuzziness, about our attempts 
to make life less fuzzy, and what happens when we think we’ve got life, love and God 
sussed. It’s also a play about the relative merits of chess and Ker-plunk,” said Rev 
Dean.  Tickets are £5 on the door and refreshments will be available. The play is not 
recommended for those under the age of 15. 
 

 Sunday, 10 March 2024 
Mothering Sunday 

Sunday, 17 March 2024 
 

Leader Pastor Steve Richard South 

Preacher Ivan Pegg Bob Wilson 

Intercessor David Taylor Ivan Pegg 

Bible Reader Nicky Daggers Daniel F-P 

Projector Marion K Sissi 

Live Stream -- Hayden 

PA David C Sam 

Welcome Team Mo C & Ngozi E Peter P & Mandy B 

Refreshments Mike & Shane Pearl O & Wendy A 

Good Friday:  
Reflection service at 10am with 
Communion. After the service 
there will be tea and coffee. 
 

Easter Sunday (family service) 
Resurrection day worship at 
10.30am with Communion. 
 


